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Horace O’Bryant School 

 305-296-5628 March 14, 2022 

      

     March 18  Professional day 

   NO SCHOOL 

     March 21-25  Spring Break 

   NO SCHOOL 

     March 28  School Resumes 

     March 29  S.A.C. Meeting 

       

If you would like to request a parent conference,  

please contact your child’s teacher or the front office! 

March 21-25 

NO SCHOOL 

NO SCHOOL 

 

FRIDAY 

MARCH 18th 

 
Congratulations to 
the following CTE 

students for  
passing their first  
certification test!   
All are new to the 

country! 
 

Valentina 
Naguslaeva,  

Dervaly Joseph,  

Kenner Carcamo 
Morales 



 

 

 

 

Submit baby pictures for the yearbook(8th grade only): Go to- hjeshare.com, use school code- HOB  

 

   Submit your yearbook Ads (8th grade only) :  

 www.yearbookordercenter.com 

 School code- 16984  

 or search by school 

 Click on Yearbook Ads   

  

 DEADLINE  TO SUBMIT: March 30th 

Thank you to all the wonderful family members who have volunteered 
to help on FIELD DAY on Thursday, March 17th!  

Please enter through the front office at 8:00, and you will be directed 
to the music building (AKA Field Day epi-center ). 

Please do not go to your student’s classroom. 

Comfy clothes, sunscreen, sunglasses, hats and re-fillable water bottles 
are recommended. 

We look forward to seeing you on one of our most fun-filled days of 
the year! 

Thank you  
Coach Z 

 

Please note that the Ashby Gate is only for 

the dismissal of students walking or riding 

their bikes.  

 

Parent pick up is at the front of the school! 

 

Thank you for your cooperation! 

Thank you to First State Bank for sponsoring  

Mrs. Edwards 4th Grade class. 

The “Buddy Bench,” sponsored by  
elementary Student Council, has become a 
popular spot on the Courtyard. 
 

Buddy Bench 

It's called a Buddy Bench. The idea is simple 
- if a child feels lonely, they can go to the 
bench as a signal that they need some-
one to play with. Another child will see 
them, go and talk to them and include them 
in their games. 



Horace O’Bryant Middle School 8th graders in Ms.Blanco’s Advanced Reading 
class visited the Hemingway House & the Customs House Museums.  Students 

learned about Ernest Hemingway and his many literary accomplishments. 
They also enjoyed the Old Man & the Sea drawings by Guy Harvey at the  

Customs House Museum, along with many other displays about Key West  
history. It was a fun day full of learning about local literature and history. 

First grade culminated the 

folktale lesson featuring 

Little Red Hen and The Very  

Hungry Lion by learning 

about the origin of donuts 

and how they were made. 

Students ate donuts and 

used adjectives to describe 

them! 











APRIL 

MAY 


